From: Darcy Grahek [darcygrahek@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 3:53 PM
To: Planning Department
Subject: Jordan Cove Energy Project permits

This Message originated outside your organization.

Coos County Planning Department:

As the owner of a home and multiple businesses in Coos County, | am extremely concerned by the County considering
approval of very unstable activities and construction in a very environmentally sensitive part of our county. | am seriously
concerned about the issues below in regard to the Jordan Cove Energy Project aka Pacific Connector Pipeline as the applicant
seeking permits for the LNG pipeline and terminal construction.

Our Oregon Land Use Board of Appeals in November 2017 found the County’s approvals for the proposals contained within
Omnibus | to be invalid, and remanded the matter back to the County for further consideration. Jordan Cove initiated remand
proceedings in writing for Omnibus | in March 2019.

The following are land uses open to interpretation with not nearly enough supporting evidence to garner approval.

Meteorological station in 4-CS

Temporary construction laydown uses and activities in the 6-WD, 3-WD, and 3- NWD zones

Shoreline stabilization in the 5-WD zone

Pile dike rock apron in the 5-DA zone

Temporary barge berth in the 6-DA zone

Temporary dredge material transport pipelines (“TDT Pipelines”) in the 6- DA, 7-NA, 13B-NA, and 14-DA zones
Relocation of primary access to the LNG Terminal Site in the 6-WD zone

Wastewater pipeline (high-intensity utility) in the 7-D zone 6

Jordan Cove Energy Project aka Pacific Connector Pipeline as the applicant for permits, has not
demonstrated compliance with the applicable approval criteria with in the CBEMP, the Coos
County Zoning and Land Development Ordinance (“CCZLDO"), and the Oregon Statewide
Planning Goals (“Goals”) for its proposed uses and activities.

Please deny further approval for the Jordan Cove Energy Project applications.

Sincerely,

Darcy Grahek
53701 Beach Loop, Bandon Oregon

541-260-2182



